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London Housing
Foundation is the
primary sponsor of the
London Homelessness
THE LONDON
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of a £60,000 prize fund to the SLAM START
Homeless Outreach Team in 2023.

This team works with individuals experiencing
homelessness and facing mental health and substance
misuse challenges. The money has allowed the

team to establish a flexible fund to support clients'’
immediate needs. It has been used to cover temporary
hotel stays for clients, provide groceries for those
moving into accommodation, get flowers for a client's
funeral, purchase angling equipment to help someone
struggling to stay off drugs, deep clean a flat to help
maintain a tenancy and buy phones to enable clients
to keep in touch.

As Clinical Service Lead Fran Busby explained:

“LHF agreed we could use the money as a client
welfare fund, and the freedom this has given us
has been amazing. It has empowered the team
to give with kindness.”
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Money LHF generated from
investments in 203-2024
to support homelessness
agencies in London.

Money LHF spent directly
supporting homeless
agencies during the financial
year 2023/24

Money spent on the criminal
justice sector in 2023724

Money LHF spent during
2023/24 supporting the
work of DePaul International
in Ukraine

Money LHF spent during
2023/24 supporting the
development of the
homelessness sector in the UK

Source - LHF audited financial statements




INFLUENCE
WE HAVE HAD

Last year LHF set up an event in Wandsworth
Prison, bringing together senior civil servants,
HMPS, homelessness support agencies, the

Deputy Governor of the prison and NACRO, to

discuss the current situation. They looked at
implications of the proposed new bill and how

it might be implemented, resulting in greater
understanding all round of the issues facing both
the prison service and the support agencies.

On the back of the work we coordinated, the
government ended prison releases on a Friday
and gave greater focus to remand prison releases.

LHF have long supported the work of DePaul
International in Ukraine. As well as helping with
local initiatives LHF prioritised paying for support
for staff. LHF wanted to pay for a much-needed
holiday, but the staff refused this, as so many of
their friends and family were fighting on the front
line. Instead a series of development days were
funded and supported to help the teams reflect
and regroup.
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Homelessness has no place
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